
 

 

November 10, 2020 

Dear Families, 

The high school mailed our instructional schedule to you on October 30th.  Since that time we have had a need to revisit our schedule.  

Enclosed you will find an update to the original schedule.  Please discard our original schedule and keep the enclosed schedule dated 

November 10th.    

As is in our original letter Lake Shore has continued to plan for any scenario that would cause us to go into a full or temporary remote 

model. In a temporary remote model, school might be closed just for a few days. In a full remote model, all students (Green, white, 

gold and full remote) must attend school remotely all five days. Attached is the information for the updated full remote planning. 

Please note that Mondays are different from Tuesday through Friday. Please contact your building principal if you have any questions. 

Packets will continue to be provided.  

We can’t thank our students enough for their vigilance with masks and social distancing. Keep up the great work!  Lake Shore is a 

model of safety and everyone’s diligence has kept us healthy and open.  

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Charles A. Galluzzo    Mrs. Christine Koch  

Superintendent of Schools    High School Principal 


